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Atkins, Caelan

From: Judith Smyth 
Sent: 30 March 2023 14:20
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Stop Aquind going through Portsmouth 

Categories: Consultation Respone

I write to add my voice to the many who agree with me that Aquind should not be allowed to take its pipeline 
through Portsmouth. Our city is an island and one of the most densely occupied areas in the UK.The proposed 
pipeline will run allotments, roads, playing fields and disrupt an already congested city for several years.  
There are alternative routes for example up Pangstone harbour into the countryside. 
 
However I also think that Aquind is not the right company to build this project - they are profit motivated, have little 
or no experience of such complicated development projects.  
 
I object wholeheartedly to the proposal. It should be stopped.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Judith Smyth  
 
Councillor St Jude Ward 
 

  
  

  
 

  
 
 




